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JOINT FOREIGN COMMITIEER Hotel Chatham,
eof the Parls.

Jewlsh Beard of Deruties
and the

Anglo-Jewish Assooistion.

June 5th,19019,

Dear Bir,

I have to scknowledge with many thanks the letters and
reports enumerated in your letter of May 10, together with
further dovuments dated May 13, 14, 15,(2) 18, 18, =20, 21, 28,
and 23,(2). I have also received meversl telegrams from you
relating to the pogroms, copies of which have been &t onoe
comnmunicated to the British Foreipn Qftige, and to the British
Delegation at the Peace Conference.

I sm much obliged to you for all these communicetions whii
have proved very useful to me. With regard to what jou say abeout
say about Mr. Ruwin Blamk I am sorry to have faxhzzm to inform
you that he has not shown me any of your reports.

You will be pleassd to hear that the Cavse of our
Folish go-religicnists is being very effectedly premoted in this
eity and that we hope very shortly to be able to annocunee to
you a degision which will go far to assure a happiap 1ife fop
the Jews of Poland in Lhe future.

I am,
Dear ESir,
Faithfully yours
(Lusien Wolf)

The Secretary,
Folish Information Committea.
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